
       
 

                
 

         
 

 
 

PTA *Important cancellation notice 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 
Sadly, due to unforeseen family issues and illness we are unable to go ahead with the 
Christmas Coffee Afternoon this Wednesday 6th December 2023. 
 
We haven’t taken this decision lightly but three of the main PTA committee are 
unable to attend and finish the organization, including Wendy and I who do the 
majority of the baking. We are very sorry for any inconvenience this may have 
caused especially if any of you have taken time off work to come along. 
 
Also, apologies that this comes straight after the event reminder which was sent out 
before the school office were advised about the cancellation. 
 
We still have the Christmas Shop and the discos for the school aged children next 
week.  
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Sarah Bennett 
Deanwood PTA 


